
The Brewer Parks and Recreation Department is currently accepting  
registrations for our Youth Fall Soccer League   

for boys and girls in grades kindergarten through grade 5. 
 

Registrations are now being accepted until September 10, 2015, 
 in our main office located at the Brewer Auditorium.  

 
Office hours are Monday - Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  

 
The cost for soccer is $35.00 for Brewer residents,  

($45.00 for non-Brewer residents).  
 

All games will be played on Saturday mornings, beginning on  
Saturday, September 12, 2015.  

(The only exception will be our night games at the end of the season.) 
 

The first week will be a “meet your coach” and a practice session with schedules, t-shirts,  
and information being handed out. 

 
Players should report to Doyle Field at the following times on Saturday, Sept. 12: 

Grades K - 1 at 9:30 a.m. 

Grades 2 - 3 at 10:30 a.m. 

*Grades 4 & 5 at 11:30 a.m. 

*After September 12, 2015, grades 4 & 5  
will meet at the Maple Street Park. 

 

Volunteer coaches are needed. Please inquire when registering. 
 

The Brewer Parks and Recreation Department is conveniently located  
at the Brewer Auditorium at 318 Wilson Street in Brewer. 

 
For more information about our Fall Soccer League, or for directions call 989 - 5199. 

Thank you to our many fine  

sponsors for supporting  the Brew-

er Parks and Recreation  

Department’s Fall Soccer League. 

If you would like to see your  

Business’s  name on a team con-

tact us at 989 - 5199. 


